
 

Millie McGrath 

Hole-In-One 

Congratulations to 

Millie McGrath 

for a Hole-In-One on Monday, May 8th. 

Millie aced the 100 yard #15 hole using a 7 Iron. 

The shot was witnessed by LaDonna Stoelzle, 

Brenda Whitaker and Debbie Morrissey. 

Congratulations Millie for a great shot!! 

5/8/2017 


